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Lancaster City Schools video program chosen to document statewide education conference
COLUMBUS — A team of students from Lancaster City Schools has been chosen as the official student video documentary team for the 2011 Ohio School Boards Association (OSBA) Capital Conference, Nov. 13-16, in Columbus. The team of Lancaster High School students was selected based on the outstanding video work it submitted to OSBA.

The OSBA documentary project, in its third year, gives students the opportunity to document the association’s statewide conference, which draws more than 10,000 public education leaders from across Ohio. The Lancaster crew will video different events during the conference and edit the footage into a 10-minute documentary. The final product will be streamed on the OSBA website, shared with other state school boards associations and used to promote the conference.
The students are part of the Lancaster Schools Network, led by district staff member Kyle Lewis, network station manager. The program produces and airs content with a community interest in the Lancaster area while educating future video professionals. Network students work with other programs in the district, providing production support for commercials written by marketing classes, as well as for daily announcements and segments for the district’s community news show, written by journalism students. The team also collaborates with a variety of other programs and school buildings to produce a monthly magazine-style show.

A number of the network’s shows air on the local cable access channel, including Lancaster High School athletic events, concerts, musicals and plays; the community news show and magazine-style production; and Lancaster City Council and school board meetings.
For more information on the program, contact Kyle Lewis at (740) 687-3432 or kyle_lewis@lancaster.k12.oh.us.

OSBA leads the way to educational excellence by serving Ohio’s public school board members and the diverse districts they represent through superior service and creative solutions.
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